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As the intellectual pharmaceutical centre of South-Trabsdanubia Pécs University Faculty of 
Pharmacy aims at developing the standards of its’ educational and research activity 
permanently. 

Our primary activities have a significant impact on the development of medical services 
therefore on the quality of patients’ lives. To realize our goals we apply standard quality 
control systems and the requirements established in standards MSZ EN ISO 9001:2015.  

Standards and Guidelines for Quality Assurance in the European Higher Education Area were 
integrated into the faculty’s management system in correspondence with the quality control 
system of the University of Pécs. 

The Senior leadreship takes responsibility for executing chemist training, research and 
develope based upon direct interdisciplinary relations that meets the high standards of this 
age. Pécs University Faculty of Pharmacy is intended to formulate new quality standards 
every year which can guarantee the quality control-based management and strengthen the 
culture of quality at the institute. During our mission and strategy shaping we put emphasis 
on risks, possibilities and evidence-based decisions. Senior leadership accepts responsibility 
in management commitment with playing an active role in controlling and improving quality 
control system periodically. Pécs University Faculty of Pharmacy aims prior at meeting our 
students’, lecturers’ and staff’s needs. We intend to develope our relations with 
representing the values of our profession to public and professional health-political 
platforms. Our faculty will pay attention to collegaues’ quality improving and encourages 
joint efforts in making progress. We will exhaust all of our strengths and applicable 
innovations so as to utilize our opportunities on the fields of education, research and 
development. The key words of our strategy are the following: updated and high level 
professional knowledge, humanism, empathy, social sensitivity, professionalism, 
independence, critical thinking and competency for cooperation and leading. 

We act upon the New Higher Education Law in force of any time and according to the 
instructions of the Ministry of Human Resources with attention to the Europian standards of 
higher education. 

Senior leadership expects their collegaues to aquire the quality policy and the role of the 
quality control system, furthermore relys on their cooperation in managing and developing. 
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